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SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2024
At the A.G.M. all of the previous Committee were re=elected for 2024-2025.  As Prue has lost confidence since she had her stroke, Cynthia Jenkins agreed to be Vice-Chairman and shadow Prue and take her place should she be unavailable.
Our June Band Night  - Caller Christine Dodd – will be on June 6th – a week earlier than usual.
We have a “Special Evening” on Thursday June 13th with Chris Dewhurst as musician and Eve Evans calling.  It will no doubt be a fun evening as usual.  Come and swell our numbers if you can.  The more the merrier.  This could be Eve's last evening for us as she is cutting back and not calling for any more 'Cub' evenings and concentrating on calling for Barn Dances and Ceilidhs in future.
Note
There will be NO Club Night on July 4th due to Elections.
Other local Clubs are holding 'Special Events' in the near future.  They will need you to sign up so that they have an idea of numbers for catering.
Rugeley Club
Sunday afternoon June 2nd (if rained off it will be June 9th)  at 2pm at Carol Dawson's home – The Cottage, Fair Oak, off Birches Valley, Cannock Chase.  

Dancing 2pm – 5pm – Pool Tea.  

5.30pm – 7pm Croquet match for those interested.
Parking available at the cottage both on the yard and outside the gate.
Seating – if you could bring your own folding chairs it would be helpful.

Please let Carol know in advance if you are coming as it will help her with numbers.
Cannock Club 
Afternoon Tea Dance.  Tuesday 30th July at St. Stephens Church Hall, Bideford Way, Cannock, WS11 1QD.  £7.00 pp (£7.50 non-members) 5pm – 7pm.  Food included in price.  Vicky will be calling followed by the normal club night from 7.30pm to 9.30pm
Stafford Club
We will end the season with a Band/Party/Pooled supper night on Thursday July 18th.

Club will re-open at Walton Village Hall ST17 0LD on Thursday September 5th 8pm – 10pm.
Stafford Musicians Workshop will re-open on Sunday September 1st at 2.30pm to 5pm at Walton Village Hall ST17 0LD.
